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Interested in Improving the Undergraduate
Psychology Experience?

We are a committee lead by students committed to
improving the experience of undergraduates in our
department! This committee aims to support, serve, and
advocate for the needs of undergraduate psychology
and neuroscience students. 

Over the last two years, we have regularly met with
department leadership and faculty, have created
numerous resources that tackles student interests in
research, graduate education, careers, experiential
learning experiences, and have lead workshops on these
topics. 

We hope to continue serving students and are looking
for new members to join our team this semester! Please
see our survey link here or in our overview panel.  We
are looking forward to hearing from you! 

Additional inquiries can be sent to our email at
qcpsychcouncil@gmail.com. 

The committee is comprised of undergraduate  
students of any class standing. We invite all 
 psychology and neuroscience majors and
minors to join!

We hope to address student needs in the areas
of advising, professional development, and
post-graduate opportunities. We will also
work with faculty in the department to
address our ideas and concerns. As our
committee grows, we hope to open new areas
guided by student interest. 

We hope by being a committee member,
students will have the space to receive
guidance, work towards their goals, and
become leaders and advocates on behalf of
their fellow students. 

You can complete our interest form using the
link: https://forms.gle/vbdB1Bu3MxeTrcbc8
Submissions will be accepted until March 3rd,
2023 at 11:59 PM
Members will be asked to commit 1-2 hours of
their time per week to attend meetings and work
on projects of their choice. 

WHO IS IN THE COMMITTEE?

WHAT DOES THE COMMITTEE HOPE TO
ACHIEVE?

HOW CAN YOU JOIN?
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